
 

 Harvest Festival  

We are looking forward to seeing parents and carers at our harvest celebrations on 

Friday 19th October at Grace Community Church 

Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 at 10:00 am 

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 at 10:45 am  

Please send donations of food into your child’s class by Friday 19th October 

 

All food donations will be given to the MADM charity which is a Maidstone based 

charity that supports the homeless 

 


